
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL 

Effective March 22, 2020 
Until Further Notice 

Lobby & Laundry Room Hours are 
Changed To 

    Monday-Friday, 8:30 am 4:30 pm 

   Closed On Weekends 

 

 

 
 

We understand the inconvenience caused in reduced laundry room 
hours, however, WHA is working hard to minimize the spread of 
communicable diseases in our buildings for the safety and protection of 
our residents and staff. 

Please continue precautions to avoid virus spread while using the laundry 
room 
•  Wash your hands often with soap and warm water for at least 20 seconds. 

• Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth.  

• Clean things that are frequently touched (like doorknobs and countertops) with 
household cleaning spray or wipes.  

• Cover your mouth when you cough or sneeze. Use a tissue or your inner elbow, 
not your hands. 

• Stay home if you are sick and avoid close contact with others 

• Practice social distancing (6’) in public places 

Thank you for your cooperation, 
Walpole Housing Authority 

You are not permitted to enter this building if you: 

• Have any flu symptoms, i.e. fever, cough or shortness of breath 

• Have had person-to-person contact with someone who has exhibited 
coronavirus symptoms in the last 14 days 

• Traveled to or from a high-risk area in the last 14 days 

 

• . fever, cough or shortness of breath 

• Have had person-to-person contact with someone who has exhibited coronavirus 
symptoms in the last 14 days 

• Traveled to or from a high-risk area in the last 14 days 

 
 


